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New 

 

Efficiency Exchange 2024 registration opening soon! 

 
 
Efficiency Exchange 2024, or EFX 24, will be held at the Coeur d'Alene Conference Center in 

Coeur d'Alene, ID, May 14-15. Registration is set to open next Thursday, Feb. 15. Check 

back here in the announcements next week for more information! 

  

 

  

 

General 

  

Market research: Northwest HVAC Market Snapshot 2022 report 

BPA’s market research team has published a new report on the 2022 HVAC sales data 

collected by NEEA. One key takeaway is heat pump sales have surpassed gas furnace sales 

for the first time since BPA and NEEA began tracking in 2016.  

https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/momentum-savings/2022-hvac-market-snapshot.pdf

